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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Marlee Mathias-Condoris 
Derbyn – Tamia Wilson 
              Charlie Morgan 
Shakespeare – Sumaya Mohamed 
Dahl – Yahya Saqib 
Kipling – Blake Bennett 
Shelley – Ella Self 
Byron – Jenson Kirby 
Milton – Dylan Hutxable-Williams 
Masefield – Saif Albalawi 
                 Amelia Khalif 
Ceiriog – Iris Winson 
Thomas – Lillie-Grace Jones 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Autumn Term 2023 
6/10: Harvest Festival 
10/10: Hello Yellow 
17/10 & 18/10: Parents Evening 
20/10: School Photos 
30/10 – 3/11: HALF TERM 
9/11: Nasal Flu Vaccination 
12/12 & 13/12: Xmas Concert 
19/12: Xmas Lunch 
21/12: Last day of Autumn term 
22/12: INSET DAY 
9/2: INSET DAY 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

‘Evolve’ Forms Reminder 
 

There are still a few Evolve forms outstanding. 
 

 Please return completed forms ASAP.  
 

If you require another form, please contact the school 
office. 

 

We are very proud of Amy who 
has cut off 14 inches of hair to 

donate to the Little Princess 
Trust and has currently raised 

£555 for the charity. 
 

If you would like to sponsor 
Amy please click on the link 

below: 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/anne

tte-boyle-
1694443971553?utm_medium=fundrai
sing&utm_content=page%2Fannette-

boyle-
1694443971553&utm_source=copyLin

k&utm_campaign=pfp-share 
 

Well done Amy! 
 

Thank you for adhering to 
the school street closure. 
Please remember if the 

closure is not attended at 
the beginning or end of the 

day you are still not 
allowed to drive down 

between 8am and 9.15am 
and between 3pm and 4pm. 

Thank you. 


